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The United States' Special Envoy for Monitoring and Combating Antisemitism Elan S. Carr, condemned the antisemitic graffiti placed on the Beth Israel Congregation building and the damage inflicted upon other kosher stores in the Fairfax district of Los Angeles on Monday.
The vandalism came amid protests over the killing last week of George Floyd, an African-American man, in Minneapolis, Minnesota.
Carr also referred to the content of the antisemitic graffiti scrawled in the synagogue, making a link between antisemitic attitudes and anti-Zionist or anti-Israel sentiments.
"I just visited Congregation Beth Israel, the scene of last night’s appalling vandalism. This graffiti is yet more evidence that anti-#Zionism is #Antisemitism," he said on Twitter. "Thank you to the many community volunteers whose kindness in the face of hatred restored the synagogue."
In addition to vandalism and graffiti targeting the synagogues, a number of kosher restaurants, bakeries and stores were ransacked by protesters over the weekend as well - looting much of the merchandise and causing extensive property damage.
Some of the stores impacted included Ariel Glatt Kosher Market, Mensch Bakery and Kitchen and Syd's Pharmacy and Kosher Vitamins, all located in the Fairfax district.
Outside of Los Angeles, the Jewish Telegraphic Agency reported that a video posted to Twitter on Saturday by a university student journalist shows a brick being thrown by a protester through the window of Congregation Beth Ahabah, a more than 200-year-old Reform congregation in Richmond, Virginia.
